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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 
reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

REGISTRATION APPLICATION FOR TaurusTrioTM 
TRANSCATHETER AORTIC VALVE SYSTEM  

ACCEPTED BY THE NMPA

This announcement is made by Peijia Medical Limited (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis to provide the shareholders of the Company 
and potential investors with updated information in relation to the latest business and new 
product development progress of the Group.

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company is pleased to 
announce that recently, the Company received a confirmation letter from the National 
Medical Products Administration of the People’s Republic of China (the “NMPA”), 
confirming the acceptance of the registration application for TaurusTrioTM Transcatheter 
Aortic Valve (“TAV”) system (the “System”).

TaurusTrioTM TAV system is developed and manufactured by the Company based on the 
exclusive license obtained from JenaValve Technology, Inc., which is designed for treating 
patients with native symptomatic severe aortic regurgitation through transfemoral access. 
The System was accepted by the Special Review and Approval Procedure for Innovative 
Medical Devices of the NMPA in June 2023 and will enjoy priority in the appraisal and 
approval procedures during the registration application process.
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THE COMPANY MAY NOT BE ABLE TO ULTIMATELY MARKET TaurusTrioTM 
TAV SYSTEM SUCCESSFULLY. SHAREHOLDERS OF THE COMPANY AND 
POTENTIAL INVESTORS ARE ADVISED TO EXERCISE DUE CARE WHEN 
DEALING IN THE SHARES OF THE COMPANY.
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